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April 26, 2021 
 
To the Falun Dafa Association Canada  
 
I extend my greetings to honour International Falun Dafa Day on May 13, 2021.    
 
The compassion and forbearance demonstrated by Falun Dafa practitioners have touched 

the lives of many people across the globe.   The principles of truth, compassion, and 

tolerance are so important at this time.   

 

With so many of us feeling uncertain, isolated, and lonely due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

thank you for providing Falun Dafa classes online to help our mental, moral, and physical 

wellbeing.    

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Lisa Osanic, Councillor Collins-Bayridge District 

613-389-7336  losanic@cityofkingston.ca   

 

P.S. I am registered for a Falun Dafa online class on May 1st! 
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